

UNHCR Sub Office in Quetta

P.O. Box No.30 36-E, Chaman Housing Scheme Fax: +92-81-2829370 Airport Road, Quetta, Pakistan

Tel.: +92-81-2829368-9 Email pakqu@unhcr.org

27th July 2017

Notre/Our code: 2017/SOQ/PRG/ 140

Subject: Letter of Support to WESS

Water, Environment & Sanitation Society (WESS) has been a UNHCR partner since 2007 for the implementation of project relating to community development, youth empowerment, managing WASH activities in Refugee Villages and disseminating information through meetings among refugee population on voluntary repatriation. Furthermore, WESS also remains active member of different thematic working groups coordinated through UNHCR at the provincial level.

WESS is an important stakeholder of the refugee program in Balochistan and joining hands with UNHCR in addressing protection needs of persons of concern through different interventions in areas of protection, community development and youth empowerment.

UNHCR is pleased to offer its support to WESS for their project proposal relating to working children protection program to United States Agency for International Development (USAID).

We are looking forward to have joint support and coordination with WESS for the implementation of the proposed project aiming for better results to be achieved.

ours Sincerely

arin Din Kajdom Head, UNHCR Sub-Office